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April 1st, 2023

Denfeld Nation Automation (DNA) Update for Worlds Preparations Week 1

Greetings Sponsors,

As DNA starts preparations to go to World’s they are working on reaching their monetary
goal. The students are reaching out to businesses to acquire sponsorships or donations and are
having moderate success. If you have any business opportunities DNA could contact they would
love to hear about them! DNA has been given the opportunity to raise money at Cub Foods on
April 8th by bagging groceries from 10 am-7pm, this is a huge opportunity since it’s the day
before Easter and has raised a good chunk of money in the past. DNA is attaching their Worlds
poster and sponsor cover letter for any interested parties in the email this is sent in. DNA is still
working on their Silent Auction and is asking everyone to pitch in as much as possible, they hope
to be getting a lot more items they can auction, as it is one of their biggest events to raise money.
DNA would like to give a big thank you to all the mentors, team alumni, parents, and everyone
else helping to put together and raise the funds to take their team on an experience many will
only achieve once.

We are very excited to continue the 2023 competition season! In order to keep up with our
progress, make sure to check out our social media sites.

Facebook- Denfeld Nation Automation 4009
Website- https://denfeldrobotics4009.org/
Instagram- (@dna4009

Thank you again for your support this year! Mark your calendars to see us at Worlds on April
19th through April 22nd at the George R. Brown Convention Center in Houston, TX.
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